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3rd March 2017 
 

Dear Parents, 
February has flown by and it is already March! 
 

Wednesday 7th February 
The Juniors went to QEGS to take part in the Dance Festival.  
They had a morning of activities including singing, art and 
gym.  In the afternoon they performed and enjoyed watching 
the other schools performances. 
 

Thursday 9th February 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the school disco, dancing 
and playing party games.  Many thanks to Mrs Sue Haslam, 
Mrs Pointon and Mrs Witham for organising the event.  We 
raised £60.70 for school funds. 
 

Wednesday 22nd February 
Today we welcomed members of our local community into 
school to enjoy a delicious roast dinner cooked by Mrs 
Charlesworth.  Both the children and our visitors enjoyed 
spending time together.  Our next community lunch is on 
Wednesday 29th March. 

 
  



Thursday 23rd February 
The Golden Mile.  This is where you have to run around the 
track and you receive certificates for running – 10 miles, 25 
miles, 50 miles, 75 miles, 100 miles and 150 miles.  Four 
children have had special training to know how it works and to 
enter the information on the computer.  
(Written by the Golden Mile Crew) 
 

Monday 27th February 
Mr Illsely gave an interesting and informative talk on the 
various websites and apps children are accessing online and 
how we can help them to use these safely.   
A parent’s view of the evening - ‘I thought the session was 
very informative, very useful and well worth attending. Even 
though I work with computers every day I found it very 
enlightening.’  
Please find with this newsletter a handout from the evening 
and an invitation to attend an Online Safety Event at QEGS. 
 

Information 
Burton Albion 
Burton Albion Community Trust are hosting their mixed and 
girls-only Easter holiday camp at the Burton Albion 
Community Football Centre between Monday 10th -
Wednesday 12th April & Wednesday 19th-Friday 21st April. 
You can book £12 per day in advance, £14 on the day, or £30 
for the week. Book at burtonalbioncommunitytrust.co.uk or 
call 01283 565938. 
Follow them on Twitter @BurtonAlbionCT. 
 

  

http://burtonalbioncommunitytrust.co.uk/


Website 
We are delighted to announce that our new website is now 
available for you to use online.  We hope that this improved 
site will enhance communication between home and school. 
The website can be found here - 
http://www.marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk/website 
 
Dinner Money 
Please ensure dinner money is paid in advance, in a named 
envelope.  Dinner money is £10 per week or £68 for this half 
term.  Thank you in advance for your prompt payment. 
 
Date Changes  
PARENTS’ EVENING - Please remember we have changed 
the date for Parents’ Evening it is now on Thursday 30th 
March.  Originally, we had planned to do ‘Show and Share’ on 
this date, we will no longer be doing this because you will be 
seeing your children’s books at parents’ evening. 
 
Adult Help 
The juniors will continue to go swimming on a Monday 
afternoon every week.  It would be fantastic if other people 
were able to help, even as a one-off.  Without adult help, it is 
not possible for us to go swimming. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Teresa Bosley 

Headteacher 
 

  

http://www.marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk/website


March  

02.03.17 World Book Day (Dads, Grandads, Uncles, 
cousins… welcome in school) 

03.03.17 Marston Tots (9:15am – 11:15am) 

06.03.17 Juniors Swimming 

08.03.17 
White Hall information session Y5/6 parents 
(3:30pm) 

Safer Internet Day 

10.03.17 Marston Tots (9:15am – 11:15am) 

13.03.17 Juniors Swimming 

17.03.17 
INSET Day – school closed to children 

No Tots today 

20.03.17 Juniors Swimming 

24.03.17 
Red Nose Day - further details to be provided nearer 
the time 

Marston Tots (9:15am – 11:15am) 

29.03.17 Hi5 Netball at QEGS Y5/6 (1pm – 3pm) 

30.03.17 Parents’ Evening 

  

April 

07.04.17 
Marston Tots (9:15am – 11:15am) 

School closes for Easter holiday (3:30pm) 
 


